
THE ADVANTAGES OF OUR SERVICE

Deep insurance partnerships

Unmatched scalability

Upfront, emergency response planning

Timely and relevant communication

We know you are working around the clock to
serve our community. Thank you for all you are
doing.

The Department of Homeland Security has
deemed our services as essential.  This
means we can reach you in even the most
di�cult of situations.

We follow CDC recommendations for cleaning
and OSHA guidelines to e�ectively and safely
respond to the needs of your business. Our
technicians are highly quali�ed and use CDC
and EPA approved disinfectants.

From COVID-19 cleanup to day-to-day issues
like water, �re or mold cleanup—we are here

Contact Donna Seward at 303-406-1911 or 
dseward@interstaterestoration.com. MARCH 23, 2020

OUR SERVICES 

01 02 Property recovery services from water,
�re, mold and wind damage

COVID-19 proactive and reactive 
measures

WHO WE ARE
Over 50,000 successful property restorations 
completed in 2019

Our teams are using the best in safety 
protocols, including personal protective 
equipment (PPE) to ensure our teams, your 
employees and occupants are safe.  

North America’s leader in Emergency Response 
and Restoration

We have over 70 years of combined industry 
experience

We are over 1,900 strong across North America

Call us today if your property is in need of emergency response services and restoration.

Proven expertise in COVID-19 disinfection 
for essential community service providers 
ensuring everyone’s safety by doing it right


